
Joy to the world the Lord is come!
Make a joyful noise unto the LORD, all the earth: ... and rejoice, and sing praise. Psalm 98:4

November/December 2023

Dear Pastors and Prayer Partners,


Here we are, almost in the month of December. It is hard to believe that 2023 is almost finished. We 
trust that all of you had a blessed Thanksgiving. My wife and I hosted Thanksgiving at our home for 
several of the missionary families in our area. It was crowded and crazy. Ghana had a scheduled power 
outage from 9 am until 5 pm that day as well, so that made everything a little more interesting. Despite 
that, it was a great time of fellowship and feasting. It was good to have a day that we could reconnect 
with other missionaries and encourage one another.


Things are really progressing with the church building 
in Kojokrom. We may have the keys to the building as 
early as next week. The builders are going to finish the 
big Sunday School room completely so that we can start 
having services in it while we wait for the rest to be 
completed. Lord willing, I will be going into Takoradi 
tomorrow to purchase chairs so we can get everything 
set up for services. We are excited to be getting started 
full-time there very soon.


The Bible club that my wife has been teaching every 
Saturday has seen a decline in attendance, but she still 
has around 15 to 20 coming. The other missionaries in 
our area said that they have seen a decline as well. It 
must be something about this time of year. Tonya had a 
young boy make a profession about a month ago. His name is Stanley. Please keep him in your prayers. 
He had been coming to Bible club and church as well, but right after he made a profession, his dad 
started making him go with him to work and help him. Sometimes, the Ghanaians do not like their 
children attending the “white man’s church,” and they make them quit coming.


We want to thank Tabernacle Baptist Church, Orangeburg Baptist Tabernacle, Iglesia Bautista Berea, 
and Trinity Baptist Church for sending money for a church van. I think we have all we need now to 
purchase the van. We really appreciate your generosity. I have been looking for about a month now and 
am praying God will lead me to the right one. 


Once again, thank you so much for your continued prayers and support.


In His Service,

The Jeremy Kenney family

Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa




